April 22, 2025

Board Report

Just a quick update on the child care. We are all back from our Easter vacation and we need a
vacation from that vacation. The children are full of energy and want to go outside.

They had a busy couple of weeks before the vacation. They went on a couple of short field trips.
The first one was to the Buffalow Hide Academy to Visit Robert Hall and the Star Lab. The
majority fully enjoyed the lab and the stories. We had one that was not so excited. She got to
sit on dad’s lap. They also enjoy learning Blackfeet words. They will correct you if you do not
say them correctly.

Easter must be a favorite holiday, because they spent a lot of time on their beautiful creations
and stories. One little boy even knows were the Easter bunny lives. | told him that | was going
to call him up and book him to come hide our baskets. He told me “Easter Bunny doesn’t have a
phone. You have to go to his house”. | then told him that | did not know where he lived, he said
“back here behind the blue house”. They make my day! | learn something new all the time.




